
From: - EAT Feast  

Subject: Events 

 

Good afternoon, 

I hope you are well. I run a streetfood events company and we are always looking for new 
venues and we would love to trade in Ashwell on the Rec. Our events are held on a Thurs/Fri or 
Saturday 4-9pm and involve at least 5 food trucks, dessert and bar every other month from 
April- September. 

We take care of everything including SAG, insurance and licenses and we just rent the 
land/space from you. 

Would this be something the council would consider doing in the village? We already do events 
in Henlow, Stotfold and other villages and it’s very popular to the locals. 

Kind regards 

EAT Feast 

 


